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The Florida Department of Transportation will begin work on January 31, 2022, to make improvements 

to US 98 at Arbuckle Creek Road in Highlands County. The project length is less than a mile and the  

project limits are identified below.  

Enlarged map on back page 

 Widen US 98 to construct an eastbound left 

turn lane and westbound right turn lane on US 

98 to Arbuckle Creek Road  

 Repave US 98 at the intersection of Arbuckle 

Creek Road and US 98  

 Improve drainage 

 Signing and pavement marking 

 Estimated construction cost is $890,000     

Project Location Map 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

Construction begins January 31, 2022; 

estimated completion is spring 2022 

During construction there may be   

daytime and nighttime single lane    

closures on US 98 near Arbuckle 

Creek Road 

During construction, crews will close 

portions of US 98; detours will be in 

place, please follow signage 

FOLLOW US

or

http://www.SWFLroads.com
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